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Comments: I recently moved from Sonoma County. CA and I got this email, but am unable to open any

attachments, which was before I entered my new address in NV.  

I am interested to stay informed about the control burn plans, because it's a special environment and I love it,

have friends there and want to see that it's preserved! 

Given that I can't open the attachments, I can only say that I think whatever can be done to prevent the

horticulture dies there have been in the state, I think it's a good idea, as long as it is done responsibly and not just

hacking down a bunch of trees! 

I had heard that the native Indian groups were working with the fire teams to preserve and manage the

elimination of the most dangerous conditions, trees and undergrowth. I think that is wonderful. 

I do think schedule for controlled burns should be sent out BEFORE the burning is done, not after people

become alarmed when they smell or see the fires. 

Thank you! 

Holly Groach


